SECRET AND PERSONAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

STR ROBIN BUTLER

MEETING WITH MR NALLY

Thank you for your minute of 30 January with a copy of the Irish
draft Declaration.

The Prime Minister
evening though the
the Irish draft.

discussed this with the Foreign Secretary this
Foreign Secretary had not, and has not, seen

The Irish draft would commit the Prime Minister to unification

(albeit in ambiguous wording). It contains several other
unacceptable features.

The Prime Minister would be grateful if, at your meeting with

Mr Nally on Friday, you could kick this whole issue into the
long grass. He would be grateful if you would say to Mr Nally
that this is an issue which will have to be discussed between the
Prime Minister and the new Taoiseach. You could also say on your
own account that we are now close to a General Election and that

the issue should, therefore, be taken up, after the Election,
when the Prime Minister and the new Taoiseach meet.
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